
To: Earl Matherne 
Fax: 985-783-6447 

July 25,2009 

We wish to express our opposition to the re-2;oning of the batture near River Park Drive, 
Hahnville, LA. We feel that by granting this rc:-zoning, it will lead to the expm:.sion of 
the current business and therefore bring about more noise, unsafe and disruptiv:: 
conditions. The noises and vibrations that now occur from the tugs and the rnorring of the 
barges affects our daily life. It keeps us awak:e at night and also vibrates our hc~mc:s. 
The possibility of storing unknown che:micals kffects the safety of the surro~~nding, 
residential areas. The close proximity of this batture to the residential area could expose 
us to unknown smells and chemical leaks. 

Please consider the safety and welfare of the residents in our area and deny this ;requ.est. 

Thanks. 

Davis and Cynthia Hyrnel 
35 River Park Drive 
Hahnville, LA 

Edmond and Mary Lee Ockman 
4 1 River Park Drive 
Hahnville, LA 

Mary Ockman 
15909 River Road 
Hahnville, LA 


